BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON
UM 1740
In the Matter of
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC REPLY COMMENTS OF PORTLAND
COMPANY GENERAL ELECTRIC

2014 Renewable Portfolio Standard
Compliance Report

On June 1, 2015, pursuant to ORS 469A.170, PGE filed its 2014 Renewable Portfolio
Standard Compliance Report. Subsequently, on July 15, 2015, OPUC Staff filed initial
comments pursuant to OAR 860-083-0350 (4).

Portland General Electric (PGE) submits this response to comments submitted by the
OPUC Staff dated July 15, 2015. We appreciate the opportunity to offer the following brief
comments.

PGE has reviewed OPUC Staff’s comments and we have no concerns. We agree with
Staff and will provide the necessary compliance documents as required in OAR 860-083-0350
(6) and (7).

DATED this 14" day of August, 2015.
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